MINUTES OF THE ST. MARY’S COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
CHESAPEAKE BUILDING * LEONARDTOWN, MARYLAND
Monday, April 27, 2015

Members present were Howard Thompson, Chairman; Shelby Guazzo, Patricia Robrecht, Martin
Siebert and Merl Evans. Susan McNeill,and Hal Willard were excused. Department of Land Use
& Growth Management (LUGM) staff present were Phil Shire, Director; Bill Hunt, Deputy Director;
Bob Bowles, Planner IV; Jeff Jackman, Senior Planner; Dave Chapman, Capital Facilities
Planner.

The Chair called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES - The minutes of April 13, 2015 were approved as presented.
DISCUSSION
Annual Growth Policy

Martin Siebert moved that the Planning Commission accept the report of the Department
of Land Use & Growth Management and recommend to the Board of County
Commissioners that the terms and rates of the Annual Growth Policy as adopted on
August 19, 2008 and continued in FY 2010, FY 2011, FY 2012, FY 2013, FY 2014, and FY
2015 be carried forward in FY 2016.Seconded by Patricia Robrecht. The motion passed by
a 5-0 vote.

ADJOURNMENT
The meeting was adjourned at 6:45p.m.
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